
    
 

 

 
 

 

To: IEHP Pharmacy Network 

From: IEHP Pharmaceutical Services Department 

Date: June 5, 2024 

Subject: Reminder on Assembly Bill 1114 
 

 

 
Dear IEHP Provider, 

 

We would like to inform you that Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) pays for the pharmacy provided services 

as outlined in California Assembly Bill 1114. 

 

Under AB 1114, pharmacist services are rendered as a benefit under the Medi-Cal program and the pharmacists 

can be reimbursed for providing services to a Medi-Cal beneficiary. These services include: initiating and 

administering immunizations, furnishing self-administered contraception, nicotine replacement therapy, 

naloxone, travel medicines and HIV pre-exposure and post-exposure prophylaxis (PrEP/PEP). To be eligible 

for the reimbursement, pharmacist must be enrolled as an ordering, referring, and prescribing (ORP) provider 

under Medi-Cal, and the services must be billed by a Medi-Cal enrolled pharmacy. The rate of reimbursement 

for pharmacist services is set at 85% of the fee schedule for physician services under the Medi-Cal program. 

 

Here is the list of CPT codes that are eligible for the reimbursement: 

 

CPT Code Code Description Time Increments Billing Limitation 

99202 Evaluation and management of a new 

patient 

15-29 minutes 1 visit every 3 years 

99212 Established patient office visit 10-19 minutes 6 visits in 90 days 

90471 Administration of vaccine/ toxoid   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

IEHP Pharmaceutical Services 


